
SC HOSA PS/COLLEGIATE DIVISION

As the South Carolina HOSA executive council
works to grow and develop our post-secondary and
collegiate division, we would love your help to
determine which colleges and universities in South
Carolina that need a HOSA chapter. If you are
currently attending or plan to enroll in a higher
educational institution that does not currently have a
operational chartered association, and would like us
to work on the establishment of a chapter, please fill
out the attached google form.

schosaajay@gmail.com

For additional Information please reach
out to your SC HOSA PS/C VP


